
 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd February, 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

End of Key Stage 1 information meeting Monday 18th March 24 

We would like to invite you to a parent meeting on Monday 18th March at 3.30-4pm in 
order to share with you information about the end of Key Stage 1 expectations and 
how you can support your child. Although SATs are not statutory in KS1 this year, all 
schools have been asked to use a SATs style format this year; this will help us to 
track the children’s progress across their time in KS1.It is also a good opportunity for 
them to become comfortable with these kinds of assessments. There will be the 
opportunity to look at the style of questions and ask any questions that you might 
have. 

Practice Books  

We will be providing each child with 3 revision books; Reading, SPaG and Maths. 
We would like to invite you to make a £6 donation for this book bundle. Payment can 
be made via Scopay by Monday 18th March. During this meeting we will be able to 
discuss the best ways you can support your child with these books at home. 

We look forward to meeting with you and working together to support your child.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Hunt and Miss Keeling 

Year 2 Teachers 


